
SENIOR SUNDAY INFORMATION 
Graduation is approaching quickly! We are so proud of all of our seniors and 
would be honored for you to be a part of Senior Sunday 2021 on May 16th. 
There will be a time of recognition and prayer during our 11am service followed 
by a banquet in the Fellowship Hall. If you would like to participate, please see 
the following information: 

PICTURES

For the slideshow, at the least we need your Senior Picture. At best (for your 
individual pictures) we need 2 individuals (in addition to your senior pic) from 
throughout your school career (i.e. one baby/kindergarten picture and one from 
your 5th - 8th grade years). 

All pictures should be scanned and emailed to HGSM@huntersglen.org no later 
than April 25th. This is also the deadline for the questionnaire included in this 
mail-out. Please bring that sheet by the main office or scan it and attach it to an 
email. 

SENIOR SUNDAY 

Make plans now to join us on May 16th for our 11am worship service & senior 
banquet immediately following the service when we will honor our graduating 
seniors. 

Please contact us with the amount of guests you will have on this special day via 
email or call the church office with the number by April 25th. Please let us know 
if you have any questions!  

We can’t wait to celebrate this special day with you! 
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